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Oregon State appears to be overreaching on what has been considered the 'sin' tax. 

Is it legal to tax via each state? Of  course. Is it because of the concern for the safety 

of every person in Oregon to remain sober? Of course not. It's to raise taxes for an 

unnamed reason. This should disturb every citizen in the state.  


